AFN president
active

After a successful write-in
campaign, AFN President Morris
Thompson was elected to the
Doyon board of directors. On
March 13, he was a speaker at
the Tanana Chiefs Conference in
Fairbanks.

M. Thompson also was ho-
nored at an Anchorage Chamber
of Commerce luncheon March
19.

He attended @ Manpower
meeting for directors of non-
profit organizations on Native
hire March 22.



